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(A Nonprofit Organization)
APPLICATION FOR NEW MEMBERSHIP
Sisters Rodeo Association is a non-profit organization. Our mission is to produce an annual PRCA rodeo the second weekend in June, with most of the work performed by volunteers and members to make this 
“The Biggest Little Show in the World.”
· Attendance at general meetings is NOT considered volunteering.
· Members are encouraged to bring a potluck dish to monthly meetings. 
· Per the Sisters Rodeo Association by-Laws and Code of Conduct, the Board of Directors may terminate a membership for non-participation or inappropriate conduct.  
Please send your fees/dues of $50, payable to Sisters Rodeo Association, you can mail it to: 

Sisters Rodeo Association 

PO Box 1018, Sisters, OR 97759
Your application can be emailed to info@sistersrodeo.com
DATE:

NAME: 







DOB: ____/_____/____


ADDRESS: 
CELL PHONE: 






HOME PHONE: 
E-MAIL:








EMERGENCY CONTACT (NAME AND PHONE #): 

WHO REFERRED YOU, SO WE CAN THANK THEM? 
SIGNATURE: _______________________________________
(Electronic signature is acceptable)

Please use one form per person.  Each applicant is independent.  

Fee due with application:  
$25  

Annual membership dues:   $25 
Total: $50
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